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SUNYLA  PHOTOS:  

Here are a few of the photos from this conference hosted by Stony Brook.  Along with Colleen Kenefick of 
the HSC Library, Melville Library staff put effort into the planning - among those were Susan Werner, Liz 
Geoghegan, Dan Kinney, and Min Lu.
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CHEMISTRY LIBRARY HOURS:

Due to carpet installation, the Chemistry Library will be closing at 5:00 pm on July 30 and will remain 
closed through Monday, August 4th (perhaps longer).

FAREWELL TO APRIL:

April's last day is July  30th.  For those of you who wish to give farewell messages you are welcome to  
stop by the reference desk on July  30 between 2:00 and 3:00 pm.  

VOLUNTEERS NEEDED TO REPRESENT THE LIBRARY :

Two campus events are being held during August:
August 21st New Grad Student Orientation held in the lobby of Wang Center, 12:30 - 2:00 pm
August 26th RA (Resident Assistant) Resource Fair held in Benedict Atrium, 4:30 - 5:30 pm

The library Publication and Publicity team is extending an opportunity to our staff to volunteer to assist 
members of the team at either of these events.  We will have a table with a display board and information 
to hand out.  There will be some promotional items (post-its and clips with the library web address) that 
can be given to students attending.  Highly important to a volunteer's success at these events is a 
willingness to answer questions and provide helpful information if requested.  Let Paul Wiener know by 



August 11th if you are interested.




